

PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Preschool Office: 619-641-7954 Email: preschooldir@nazarethschool.org

September 10, 2021

Dear Parents,

It is amazing to see each child's creativity through their art. Each art piece is different and unique. This week I visited each class throughout the day and had the opportunity to see the children engaged in different activities. The children have adjusted well. They have been napping or resting quietly during nap time.

This week the Sunflower teachers continued with letter "Aa" activities. The children traced and colored the letter. On Tuesday's, Mrs. Martinez our school librarian comes to the classroom to read a story. The children enjoy their story time. The children got to golf ball paint an apple and count foam circles for the math activity on Wednesday. The Sunflower class ended the week sharing their "All About Me" bags.

This week the Buzzy Bee teachers reviewed the "circle" shape. The children traced and cut their circles. The children did a great job with their cutting skills. Each child made their very own buzzy bee. They cut and put the pieces together to make their bee. On Wednesday, for geography, the children made the United States flag and a suitcase out of construction paper.

Please remember to sign your child in and out every day! Full signature NO initials! This is a State Licensing Regulation.

Some Buzzy Bee children do not have an Emergency Kit. Please use a gallon size Zip-loc bag. Please include snacks that will keep through the school year. (small bottled water, fruit cup, cereal bar, family photo, small coloring book with crayons etc..).

Parent-Teacher Conferences are coming up next month. The Sunflower conferences will be October 12 through October 15. The Buzzy Bee conferences will be October 18 through October 21. I will post the sign – up sheet next week.

I want to thank the families who brought the muffins (Guzman, Williams & Lococo), veggies (Hobbs & Cochran) and fresh fruit (Halim, Tovar & Burdine). We greatly appreciate all of your help. Remember to keep track of your service hours and save your receipts. Staple your receipts to your service hour sheet. Snacks must be store bought/prepackaged.

Please be sure to check your child's file folder every day and return your family envelope by Thursday. Place it in your child's file folder.

Thank you and have a fabulous weekend!

Dates to Remember:

Sept. 15 - Picture Day / Time TBA

Georgina Barragan Nazareth Preschool Director